PERUP SURVIVORS PERTH TOUR

Dear Teacher,

My sustainability elective students and myself, with the support of Bridgetown High School and Hotrocks, wish to offer you and your students a rare and valuable experience in sustainability, humanity and community.
Our regional sustainability project this year has grown out of a single question, “What can we learn from the endangered marsupials that live in our region of the south west?”

Inventing a rich  process like many artists might, we have created our own stepping stone experiences to tease out some awareness and understanding of the issues surrounding our research question or point of departure. These experiences have included inviting elders and community experts into our classroom to start to explore concepts and thinking around conservation, deep ecology, timber logging, consumerism and regional marsupials/biodiversity. Students have set up and facilitated a debate on the current regional logging of high conservation forest with high level community industrial speakers. The class then choreographed and performed a drama/dance item for a local youth theatre festival. And now they have transformed into an amateur theatre/puppetry company presenting a 45 min theatre workshop that shares our discoveries of the issues and stories woven through the Perup Survivors Biodrama.
In International Year of Biodiversity, we have discovered that much biodiversity in the south west is under threat due to human action. Marsupials that once enjoyed large and connected habitat have now been restricted to small disconnected remnant environments. What might these endangered species teach us?
Juxtapose the above environmental issue with an educational aim of making sustainability education interesting, engaging and fun, and we have come up with the performance/presentation  Perup Survivors; The Biodrama. And all we need now is an audience to share our work with. 

Our performance will engage your students and invite them to question, share their ideas and even participate in caring for regional environmental heritage. We hope your students will consider the environmental heritage in your own region and make a start on framing a question and creating a process toward positive environmental action.
We are discovering that sustainability comes with its own rewards illuminating things we could all do better and enriching our lives at the personal, school, community, regional and global levels.
I welcome further enquiries,

Tread lightly,

Stuart Ashbil

Sustainability Teacher

Bridgetown High School 
W 97610100

H 97614480 
